
SOUTH WEST SCHOOLS FEDERATION 
YEAR 6 LONDON RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

23 to 27 January 2017 
 
Dear Parents of  
 
We will be taking the Year 6 (currently year 5) pupils from Woolacombe and year 5/6 (currently 
year 4 & 5) pupils from Bampton Schools on a residential visit to London in the Spring next year. 
We will be travelling to London by train from Barnstaple/Tiverton Parkway and staying at Baden 
Powell House, next to the Natural History Museum, and hope to include some of the following 
places of interest in our programme: 
 
The Science Museum & Launch Pad, the Palace of Westminster - both the House of Lords and the 
House of Commons - the Tower of London, The London Eye, Madame Tussaud’s, the Golden 
Hinde, Covent Garden, the Natural History Museum and a West End Show! 
 
We will be holding a short meeting for parents at 3.30pm on Thursday 14th July, when 
you will have the opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 
 
The cost of this trip is £350.00 which includes: travel, accommodation, food, theatre tickets, and 
all admission costs.  If you wish your child to go on this trip please return the form below by 
Monday 18th July.  The initial non-refundable deposit of £50.00 should also have been 
paid on-line by this date. Final payment should be received by Friday 6th January 2017, please. 
 
If it is helpful in scheduling payments, a further 6 monthly on-line payments of £50.00 can then be 
paid from August to January on these suggested the dates: 
1st August 
1st September 
1st October 
1st November 
1st December 
1st January 2017 
Payments into your on-line account can of course be made at any time and for amounts of your 
choosing (minimum payment on-line is £10.00) as long as the final payment is received by 
the 6th January 2017. 
 
Please do not hesitate to speak to your Head of School if you have any questions about this trip.  
Looking forward to another brilliant visit to London! 
 
Senior Leadership Team        
South West Schools Federation               6th July 2016 
         
 

SOUTH WEST SCHOOLS FEDERATION 
Year 6 London Residential Trip 

23th to 27th January 2017 
 
 
I would like my child ………………………………………… to be considered for the above trip and have 
made an on-line payment of £50.00 as the non-refundable deposit.   
 
I agree that I will contribute the full sum of £350.00 (the cost of the trip). 
We do advise that you find suitable cancellation insurance in the event of illness.  We have to pay 
for each venue, the transport and the accommodation in advance. Therefore please be aware the 
total cost of the visit will still be payable should you cancel at any time up to departure. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………….             Date ……………………………………… 

 

 


